
August 25,2004 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

72 7-536-3553 

Attn: Troy Rendell 

Dear Mr. Rendell: 

Enclosed herewith is the original and three sets of copies of the MFRs supporting our request for 
an increase in rates due to our sewer line rehabilitation projects. 

Also enclosed is our check in the amount of $2000.00 in payment ofthe rate case fee. 

If anything additional is required please contact us. 

Sincerely, 


